From: John Laufenberg

To: Linda Ritter
Subject: SeaPac - Harbor Grove
Date: Monday, March 28, 2022 10:59:02 AM

[WARNING: THIS MESSAGE HAS COME FROM A SENDER OUTSIDE THE CITY OF
MUKILTEO NETWORK,]
Hello Linda,

Wetland Resources, Inc. performed a critical area reconnaissance in March, 2021, on the
property proposed for the Harbor Grove subdivision, located at 9110 53rd Ave West. I met
staff from SeaPac Homes on the site who showed me the property limits. The parcel number
was entered incorrectly in our database, which linked it to an incorrect address that was
actually the adjacent parcel to the north. This error was brought to my attention after the
original reconnaissance report was submitted to the City and it was corrected in a revised
report, dated December 9, 2021. I assure you that we looked at the correct property in the
field and apologize for the address/parcel number error.

Thank you,

John Laufenberg

Principal Ecologist

Professional Wetland Scientist

Wetland Resources, Inc.

9505 19th Ave SE, Suite 106, Everett WA 98208
425.337.3174
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